
is seeking contractors who are interested in providing a 
tender for the contract to replace feed water pipework at 
its Lower Valley Water Works 

The work to be undertaken comprises the removal of 
existing stainless steel pipework and the provision and 
installation of 10” diameter HDPE pipes and various 
fittings. 

Interested contractors must have documented experience 
installing HDPE pipelines using the butt-fusion process of 
a size similar to that required for this project. 

Company information, including relevant experience and 
available equipment, must be sent to: 
  
 The Deputy Director, 
 Water Authority - Cayman 
 P.O. Box 1104 
 Grand Cayman KY1-1102 

The required information must be received no later than 
12:00 noon on Friday, 16 October, 2015. 

Bid Documents will be sent to the interested contractors 
on Monday, 19 October, 2015. 


